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The European Commission (EC) has been working for a long time to develop the idea of a capital markets
union (CMU) aimed at creating a single capital market across the EU and promoting collaboration between
the member states, as well as securing the EU economy’s growth and competitiveness. The EC began to
work on this more actively in 2015 and developed its first CMU action plan, which has now largely been
completed. The EC announced its second action plan on 24 September 2020, given the adverse effects of
Covid-19 on the CMU.
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